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27 June 2023 
 
 
Mr Robert Holbrook  
Associate 
Simmons Wolfhagen  
Level 4, 99 Bathurst Street  
HOBART TAS 7000 

By email: robert.holbrook@simwolf.com.au; david.morris@simwolf.com.au  

 

Dear Mr Holbrook 

Devonport Local Provisions Schedule 
Draft amendment AM2022.02 and permit 2022.0092 

I refer to the draft amendment above and your request received on 23 June 2023. 

The Commission wish to advise that it will hold off on setting a time for a reconvened hearing, 
until it receives the application for adjournment from Simmons Wolfhagen Lawyers. Other 
parties have been notified of your intent to file the application.  

Once the Commission receives the application for adjournment, it will seek the views of all 
parties on the application prior to making a decision. 

If you require further information, please contact Paola Barlund, Planning Adviser, on 
6165 6835.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Roger Howlett 
Delegate (Chair) 
 


	Delegate (Chair)

